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Recall for Grimmway Organic Carrots 

 
 
Date: 11/17/2024 
 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company  
201 NE 2nd Ave 
Portland, OR 97232 
 
Current Status  
 
Grimmway Farms has voluntarily issued a recall for retail-packaged organic whole carrots dated August 14 through 
October 23, 2024, and organic baby carrots with best-if-used-by-dates ranging from September 11 through 
November 12, 2024. 
 
 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company has been notified that we did receive and distribute the products listed above. Our 
Pacific Coast Fresh team will contact you directly if your company has received any of the lots identified by 
Grimmway. 
 
Our records indicate that these items are beyond their shelf life and should no longer be in commerce. 
 
How to Proceed 
 
If you are contacted by one of our representatives:  
 
Please check your inventory to confirm that no affected product remains in your stores. Pacific Coast Fresh 
Company recommends destroying, or returning any product suspected to be part of the recall. 
 
For questions relating to this recall, please contact Ted Hendryx at 503-234-6411 between the hours of 8:00am-
4:30pm PDT, Monday through Friday.  
 
Please refer to the Grimmway Recall Notification for more details. 
 
 


